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October 26, 1933,

My dear Mr. MeGreovy,

Let me thank you very much for your

kind letter of the 21st of October. I did not want to

be drawn into the controversy with the Graduates* Society, 

but it came to the point whoro a statement could not be 

avoided and since I made it several people have approved 

the attitude which the University has taken, 

probably know, we were successful in winning the game on 

Saturday and I think perhaps this is all we shall fcear on 

the subject of professionalism for the present.
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Yours very sincerely,

m

Principal,

Herbert MoGreevy, Esq 
2 De Brebeuf Street, 
The Cape, Quebec, Que,
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